
 

 

 
 
 
 
03rd November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On November 1st your child’s school formally converted to academy status and became a 
member of the St. Teresa of Calcutta Catholic Academy Trust. Our Trust Mission is simple; 
it is to make Christ known and ensure we are making lives better for our communities, our 
young people and all of our stakeholders. We pride ourselves on being rooted in the  
communities that we serve.  
 
You will notice very little change in the experience and provision that your child receives at 
school, our role as a Trust is to support leaders and staff to deliver the very best for your 
children. 
 
We are looking forward to engaging with, and working within, our new school communities. 
Together we will continue to make lives better. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Mrs. M Garside    Mr. C Foley 
Chair of Directors    Catholic Senior Executive Leader (CEO) 
 
 
 


